
 

 

CITY OF PERRYSBURG 
COVID-19 COMMUNICATIONS 

 
For Immediate Release: 

May 5, 2020 
From the Mayor’s Office:  

I am continually grateful for the Perrysburg community for your commitment to staying safe during this 
public health emergency.  This community has been asked to make tremendous sacrifices time and 
again and you all have risen to the call.  I’m truly inspired by the numerous small acts of kindness that I 
see daily and I’m sure there are thousands more small acts that are unreported.  Please know, your 
actions do matter.   
 
As retail businesses begin to open up and Ohio slowly begins to reopen, we need to continue this spirit 
of caring for each other and showing kindness.  I urge you to continue to support local businesses.  
Continue to order take out, delivery, and curbside pick-up from local restaurants.  I encourage you to 
shop local, but also remember that it is vitally important we respect each other by practicing our social 
distancing and wearing a mask when we go out in public.  These two responsible acts are meant to 
protect your neighbors and family and to help keep them safe.  
 
Please enjoy the City Parks but be mindful of others.  It is still mandated that we refrain from gatherings 
of large groups of people, and this includes visiting parks and playing organized sports.  We understand 
the joy and desire to get outside and play ball, but we must stay strong and continue to practice social 
distancing.   
 
Through of all this, the City remains committed to serving this community.  This superior level of service 
has been demonstrated time and again by the dedication of City of Perrysburg employees.  These 
employees are the heart of the City and I’m forever grateful for their commitment and loyalty.  Please 
contact any member of City Council or City Administration if you have any questions or concerns.  We 
are here for you.  
 
This virus continues to remain a real threat to our community.  I think of all of you impacted by the virus 
daily.  My thoughts and prayers are with you and your families.    
 
Stay safe, stay responsible, and stay well.  
 
Mayor Tom Mackin  
 

 


